
 

National Executive Recruitment 

Change of nomination process July 2023 

 
 

 

Are you looking for a new challenge and have something to offer to other like-minded funeral 

professionals? 

We are looking for members who have a specialist knowledge, experience or competency in areas 

such as Human Resources, Health & Safety, legal, marketing (digital experience) and media / TV who 

would be interested in joining the National Executive Committee. 

As a member of the National Executive Committee, you will be expected: 

• To attend SAIF events such as regional meetings, education days 

• To attend five board meetings per year as well as serving on one of the special interest area 

sub-committees if required 

• To work with and support SAIF membership and national level and across your own region 

If this is of interest, please complete the nomination form along with a letter no larger than one side 

of A4 providing the following information: 

• What skills / competencies that you can bring (as mentioned above) 

• How have you been involved with SAIF 

• How have you raised your profile with the membership and any outside organisations 

• How have you maintained your CPD 

Please submit both for the attention of Terry Tennens, Chief Executive at terry@saif.org.uk, by 5pm 

on Friday 15th September 2023. As part of the nomination process, you may be invited to attend the 

next Executive Committee on the 29th September 2023 in Cardiff. 
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